DEFENSE CONTRACT AUDIT AGENCY

8725 JOHN J. KINGMAN ROAD, SUITE 2135
FT.BELVOIR, VA 220806219

IN REPLY REFERTO:

DL 502.4 January 17, 2024
1-24-051-H

Mr. Steihen J. Bolin

Dear Mr. Bolin:

This letter 1s in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated
January 15, 2024, and received in this office on January 17, 2024. You are requesting the
following:

The original FOIA request and the final determination letter for FOIA request number I-
22-068, and the responsive records related to this request.

The original FOIA request and the final determination letter for FOIA request numbers I-
22-001 and I-22-054. I do not request the responsive records for these cases.

We are processing FOIA requests that were received prior to yours. To afford each
requester equal and impartial treatment, we have adopted a general practice of assigning requests
in the order of receipt. Your FOIA request has been assigned case number I-24-051-H. Please
mention this number in any future correspondence to this agency regarding this matter.

We will notify you of the decision on your FOIA request as soon as possible. The
necessity of this delay is regretted, and your continuing courtesy is appreciated. Should you have
any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 571-448-3153.

Sincerely,
Redh O. WMaatiomechalia

Keith O. Mastromichalis
Chief FOIA Officer
DCAA Office of General Counsel





